Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 1:07 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: FW: SB 687 Delay or refusal for vaccination is not child abuse.

MATT DOUMIT | Analyst
Legislative Policy and Research Office

Oregon State Capitol

900 Court St NE Rm. 453
Salem, OR 97301
503-986-1514

Senate Committee on Human Services

From: Mary Starrett [mailto:starrettm@co.yambhill.or.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 1:00 PM

Subject: SB 687 Delay or refusal for vaccination is not child abuse.

Senators,

Please support this bill. Parents who choose not to vaccinate their children or delay vaccinations are not guilty of abuse.
Thank you for supporting parents’ and childrens’ medical choices.

Sincerely,

Mary Starrett

Yamhill County Commissioner
Phone: 503.434.7501



